
 

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends,  

 

Christmas! 

Wow- things are so busy at the moment! 

Although it is hectic, we are creating special 

memories for our young children and that is 

what it is all about.  Here is a reminder of 

things coming up for the rest of the week.   

Date Activity: 

Mon 16th Dec Ravenscar and Hayburn 

Wyke party 

Tues 17th Dec Robin Hood’s Bay and 

Boggle Hole party 

Wed 18th Dec Christmas Dinner day 

Saltwick Bay party 

Thursday 19th Dec 

2.00pm 

Carol Service at St. 

Martin’s-on-the- Hill 

church.  All welcome.   

Fri 20th Dec Burniston Rocks and The 

Bays party 

Children can come in party clothes for their 

party day and Christmas jumpers/ non- 

uniform for Christmas dinner day too.   

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Attendance 

Target for 

2024-25 

Current % to 

date 

National % 

to date 

95% 93.8% 94.3% 

 

Carol Service 

Everyone is welcome to our Christmas Carol 

service on Thursday 19th December at 2.00pm 

at St. Martin’s-on-the-Hill Church.  As with all 

our church services, children will need to be 

collected from church on this day please at 

approximately 3.00pm.  There is no after 

school club on Thursday.   

 

Christmas Fair 

A huge thank you to our special FOSMs team 

for putting on such a fantastic Christmas Fair.  

Thank you all so much for supporting this 

event.  What a special evening for our school 

community.   

 

School Holidays 

We break up from school at 3.20pm on Friday 

20th December.  There is no after school club 

on that night.  School re-opens on Tuesday 

7th January.  

 

Have a super final week. With warm wishes 

and blessings, 

Mrs Barber 

Headteacher 


